
 

To, 

 The Principal of all the Govt., Aided & Private Polytechnics 

 

Subject:- Implementation of Spoken Tutorial Software Training in your College. 

 

Sir, 

 IIT Mumbai has developed an innovative learning method-Spoken Tutorial Spoken Project 

under NMEICT, MHRD, Govt. of India for the benefit of the students. It is an excellent audio-video 

methodology which provides value-addition to all our student-teacher community through 

distance learning mode and is free of cost programming/IT skills/Computer Fundamental which 

are hard to learn via reading/listening can easily be mastered through the spoken-tutorial tool 

under this project. 

 The spoken Tutorial training was introduced during last year to enhance the quality of 

students which ultimately make tem industry ready. The software training to our students and 

teachers in the form of workshops/lab training should continue in a regular and systematic way 

every semester, regarding this the instructions have been issued by our office letter no. 

220/NEMICT/OSST/2014-15, Dated 19.09.2014. Detail of project is also uploaded on our website 

www.irdtuttarakhand.org.in. 

 As per status received from the IIT Bombay 16 Govt. Polytechnics have organized 167 

training and total no. of participant were 3698 out of them 3479 participant were awarded by 

learners certificates and 273 participant by completion certificate. 37 polytechnics did not conduct 

the training programme. All the Principal are directed for conducting the Spoken Tutorial 

Software Training Programme in your institute as per roadmap. For detail information, please visit 

our website. 

   

Encls: As above 

Thanking You 

 

 

(R.P. Gupta) 

 Joint Secretary 

 

  Ref.           24 / NEMICT/OSST/2015-16                                                     Dated 25.04.2015 

  Copy to :-  Mrs. Akasksha Saini, Executive Officer, Spoken Tutorial Project, IIT Bombay. 

 

(R.P. Gupta) 

Joint Secretary 

 

  


